## \*In Adobe PDF reader, select 'Tools' then 'fill & sign' to draw your signature



## Nomination form for the 2021/2022 FMC Executive

FMC is a volunteer led national organisation that promotes outdoor recreation and advocates in the interest of member clubs, individual supporters and the wider outdoors community. FMC's role is broad, important and challenging. The strength of our advocacy is dependent upon continued contributions by committed, knowledgeable and pro-active volunteers.

Nominations for the FMC Executive, including President and Vice-President are now requested for the 2021/2022 year. The new Executive is elected by member clubs. The first meeting of the new Executive is on 12 June 2021 in Wellington.

## Nominees must:

- Be a member of an FMC Member Club or an FMC Individual Supporter.
- 2 Consent to the nomination and have the time, passion and skills for the role.
- Provide a profile and pitch (max 250 words), including a photograph of themselves in the outdoors, for publication on the FMC website to enable informed voting.
- Existing Executive members must submit a report of what they have achieved for FMC in the last year.

Nominations must be submitted by email. All nominations must be received by 5:00pm on 7 April 2021. If an election is required polling will close on 19 May 2021.

For PRESIDENT  Name of nominee:	Name of Club or "Individual Supporter"	Signature of nominee*:
For VICE PRESIDENT  Name of nominee:	Name of Club or "Individual Supporter"	Signature of nominee*:
For EXECUTIVE Clubs may nominate as many people as the more than two people, please add these on		ns). If your club wants to nominate
Name of nominee:	Name of Club or "Individual Supporter"	Signature of nominee*:
I confirm that the above people have	e been nominated by the	
Name:	Club role:	(Club name)
Signed*:	Date:	

Please save and send to the FMC Executive Officer, Danilo Hegg: eo@fmc.org.nz